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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 

My family and I are concerned about the bailout of old, polluting technology that only benefits utility 
stakeholders and delays investing in efficiency and renewable energy. I firmly believe we need to think 
of more environmentally friendly energy. Global warming is real! 

I also believe that reducing our dependence on coal for electricity reduces mercury and other 
contamination from polluting drinking water from Lake Erie and the Ohio River. I work at a park and the 
goal is to make the Cuyahoga River cleaner for recreational use within the next five years. This can be 
accomplished if the state of Ohio takes a stand and makes some changes to benefit all of us and not the 
chosen few. 

CASE#14-1693-EL-SSO 

Thank you, 

Connie Zuppo 
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To 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 4321S 

Dear Sir/Madam 
RE case no. 14-1693-SE-SSO 

I wish to express my concern about what is happening to our environment. 
Reducing our dependence on coal for electricity reduces mercury and other 
contamination from polluting drinking water from lake Erie and the Ohio River 
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Mrs. Thean Pe/ecanos 

Shaker Heights, OH 44] 
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January 19 2016 

PUCofOhio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus OH 43215 

To Whom It IVlay Concern: 

A bailout of old, polluting technology only benefits utility shareholders and delays investment in 

efficiency and renewable energy. 

Our infrastructure needs modernization and new ideas. Families depend upon it. 

Sincerely, \ 

Wohn Wright 

21749 S Woodland Rd 

Shaker Heights OH 44122 
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